POCAHONTAS COUNTY SCHOOLS Lynne Roth Bostic, Superintendent

404 Old Buckeye Road
Buckeye, West Virginia 24924

304-799-4505
Fax. 304-799-4499

August 19, 2024

School Building Authority of West Virginia
Attention: Andy Neptune, Executive Director
2300 Kanawha Boulevard, East

Charleston, West Virginia 25311-2306

Regarding Grant Number: 2300000340

Dear Mr. Neptune,

This letter is a request for an additional extension for the Marlinton Elementary School roof
replacement and boiler upgrades. The first Major Improvement Grant extension for Marlinton

Elementary School expires August 31, 2024.

On behalf of Pocahontas County Schools, I would like to request a second extension to September
30, 2024. This extension will allow the completion of the boiler replacement phase of the grant.

This request is due to:
o The delays in the installation of the equipment by the mechanical contractor.
o The finalization of documentation with Thrasher Group, our architect, which will follow the
mechanical completion and start up process.

We appreciate your consideration of this additional grant extension request.

Superintendent

Sincerely,

e Roth Bostic,



